
Saint Paul Intergroup 
 
 
 

Orientation 
 

Every 3rd Saturday 
10:00 am 

St. Paul Intergroup Office 
 

Spruce Tree Centre 
1600 W. University Ave Suite 407 

Saint Paul, MN 55104 
(Southwest corner of University Avenue West and Snelling Avenue North) 

 
Who should attend?   
Anyone who is interested in volunteering or anyone with questions or concerns 
regarding Night Owl 

What is Night Owl? 
The Night Owl program is extremely important to the AA community.  Night 
Owl Volunteers answer the phones for St. Paul Intergroup during the hours 
that the office is closed.  As a volunteer you help people find meetings and set 
up 12 step calls for the still suffering alcoholic.  

Who can participate? 
Volunteers who have gone through orientation with a minimum of one year of 
sobriety.   

What is the commitment? 
Volunteers can take an on going shift for several hours once a month, or fill in 
for occasional open shifts. 

If you are interested in this service opportunity please call: 

Julie or Tom at St. Paul Intergroup 651.227.5502  
between 9 am – 5:30 pm, Mon – Fri 

for more information or just show up at orientation 
 

or visit the website for more information.    www.aastpaul.org 


